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17 September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

RE: STUDENT LEADERSHIP TEAM PROCESS 

 

I am delighted to announce that today we are launching the Student Leadership Process to Year 11 

students at the College. It is believed that students flourish when given the opportunity to lead. Our 

rationale is as follows: 

 

• An opportunity for young people to develop leadership & communication skills. 

• Entrust students with responsibilities. 

• Provides important benefits for both students and Callington Community College. 

• The potential to influence the College environment. 

• Advocates for positive change in the College community. 

• A network of support for all students. 

 

We are seeking to appoint a Head Boy and Head Girl (& Deputies) as well as a team of Prefects who will 

contribute, in various ways, to the running of the life of the College. Student Leadership positions are 

highly sought-after as they demonstrate to future employers, Sixth Form Colleges and Universities that 

you can be trusted with responsibility. It is a rigorous selection process and successful candidates will 

have a range of duties to fulfil. 

 

We are in the early stages, in the first instance, teachers have already nominated students who they feel 

have the attributes to be considered for such significant positions as Head Boy & Head Girl – candidates 

will be informed tomorrow and given the weekend to consider if they wish to participate in the process. 

All students in Year 11 are invited to apply for Prefect status. 

 

A Student Leadership Portal is available which provides further information. The link can be located on 

the College website in the Student Life section. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me, should you have any queries. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Brian Aird 

Head of Year 11 
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